2024/2025 Budget Committee Meeting 
May 15, 2024 
Minutes
Meeting called to order at 5:05 pm.
Members Present: 	Citizens: Karen Schilberg, Richard Hurley, Janet Bell
			Board members: Dave Clark, Mark Moen, Dale Bloom
			Budget Officer: Chief Atchley
Proposed budget and budget message presented by Chief Atchley.
After review and discussion, it was found that the budget figures for the anticipated revenue and expenditures from the seismic and hazmat grants were incorrect and should be based on the ending balances in the April 30th, 2024, Budget vs Actual listed in the finance report.
Additional discussion resulted in a change to the available Cash on Hand for July 1, 2024, be changed from $315,118 to $230,118 and expenses to be adjusted as appropriate to make up the $85,000 deficit reflected in that change.
Motion by Dale Bloom, seconded by Dave Clark, to recommend approval of the budget with the changes to be made. Motion passed unanimously.
Meeting adjourned 6:00 pm
Submitted,
Bill Atchley, Budget Officer
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